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I oppose eliminating our great and equitable Oregon mail-in voting system. It works 

well for everyone, no matter which party they’re in. It’s convenient. People don’t have 

to lose pay by missing work in order to drive to the polls, or get day care for their kids 

in order to stand in the long lines, as is the case in some states and districts. Our 

system works well and is devoid of fraud. We have the time to pore over the Voter’s 

Pamphlet detailing the candidates and initiatives, and then research our questions 

from there. Don’t fix what is not broken!    


